Octeber 5, 1979

Mr. Ernest R. Cooper
National Radio Club

5 Anthony St.
Provincetown, Mass. 02657

Dear Ernest:

Happy to receive your DX report from Provincetown. This
letter serves to confirm your report.

All of your logging notes coincide with our logs and a
check with our news department confirms the programming
contact. You were indeed listening to Radio 15, WRXV.

To answer your questions: WRXV is on 1530 KHz with 1000
watts, nondirectional. We are planning to up our pouwer
and change our antenna system and would like to receive
a report from you when that happens about a year or so
from now.

Once again, thanks for the DX report.

Yours truly,
;Z&z/77’——~

Dean W. Trefethen
Station Manager

box 6 auburn, maine 04210





